
 

 
 
March 7, 2025 
 
 
Please be advised the Rockton School District No. 140 has the following non-certified 
positions open for summer school: 
 
 

Summer School Paraprofessionals at Rockton Grade School - 3 Openings 
 

July 28 - August 8, 2025, Monday-Friday, 8:15AM-10:45AM 
 

 
You must hold a Paraprofessional License (ELS or STA), PEL or SUB Teaching License 
with the State of Illinois. Your hourly rate will be based on your hourly rate for the 
2025-2026 school year.  
 
 
Interested and qualified individuals should contact Kindyl Etnyre via email at: 
etnyre@rockton140.org  
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